
 
WOW... WELLBEING WEEK WAS AMAZING!!! Thank you to our whole school community in taking part in our 
Wellbeing Week. Please look at our twitter feed to catch up on our adventures. 
 
Year 6 Transition – Year 6 Parents, you have until 31st October to apply for secondary schools 
https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/how-to-apply/ . If you need any help we will be 
holding a drop in session on Tuesday 19th October at 9am – Please make your way to the office. 
 
Assembly – Assemblies are held every Monday and Friday. We would like to invite families to once again attend. 
Please can we ask that you do not use your phone in the assembly or inside the school building. 
  
COVID – If your child develops symptoms - persistent cough, temperature, loss of taste or smell, please take 
them for a PCR test. However, if anyone in the house has symptoms or tests positive for COVID, your child can 
still attend school if they do not have symptoms. Please ensure your child is attending school every day. Any 
problems please contact the office. 
 
Safeguarding – across the school from Y1 – Y6 we are hearing our children talking about ‘Squid Games’ and even 
have seen some children on the yard reenacting the games.  This is worrying the staff as the content of this 
programme is for children over the age of 15. Please click on the link for more advice and guidance. 
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/wakeupwednesday/squid-game-trending-across-platforms-what-
parents-need-to-know 
 
Gymnastics Club is CANCELLED for Y3 & 4 on Tuesday 19th October and Tuesday 2nd November due to staff 
training. 
 
Home time – School finishes at 3:15pm. Please make sure you are at school at 3:15pm to pick up your child. 
 

PE TIMETABLE 
CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT 

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 
Y2- Monday & Wednesday 
Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

Y4 – Tuesday & Thursday 
Y5 – Monday & Wednesday 
Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Important Dates October 2021 

Date Event & Time Description Parent/Pupils 
19/10/21 Y6 Parent support 

with secondary 
applications 9am 

A support session for those families who have not 
completed their secondary transition form. 

Parents 

20/10/21 School photographs Tempest will be in school to take photographs.  Pupils 
22/10/21 School Closes School closes at 3:15pm Parents/Pupils 
01/11/21 School reopens School reopens 8:40am Parents/Pupils 

 

 
St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary School  
 
Peace, Love & Understanding 
 
Be the Best that You Can Be 

www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk 
Twitter - @st_patricks 

Email patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk 
Phone - 0151 709 1062  

Friday 15th October  


